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Select... Debra Close 
ST 
NSW 
Debra.close@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

I no longer live in the suburb but am a past owner of 13 Lewis St, which is next door to the 
proposed development. I object to the development. Lewis St is a busy road because of the 
primary school. The proposed development is adjacent to the school. In my years living there 
and with my children at the school, their was chaos at drop off and pick up time, and at many 
other times due to the before and after school care program. Letters were sent to parents very 
regularly asking for caution for the safety of children. Incidents often happened. The road was 
blocked with cars not being able to move past each other as cars parked on both sides of the 
street, filled with teachers who parked there, having no allocated school parking. I believe that 
adding the proposed facility will further overload the capacity of the street, cause traffic 
impasses, but most of all be a safety danger to children and pedestrians. 
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